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Comments: As a hunter, recreationalist, skier and outdoorsman I feel strongly that it is your and our duty as

stewards of the environment and open space to keep the crazy mountains open and accessible to the taxpayer.

We pay for the privilege of using our beautiful wild lands, and recent unreasonable landowner-user disputes have

resulted in that access being threatened. Access is not a bargaining chip and the wild lands are a right as much

as they are a responsibility. Keep Montana free, by imposing policies that benefit everybody, not just the

carpetbagging mega-ranch owners who don't understand, respect or follow the values that are dear to

Montanans. Our wilderness is not your trophy ranch. Our wilderness is not your second home. If you would like to

take your cigarette money and buy 1 million acres, you are free to do so but with that purchase you accept the

mantle of what it means to be a Montana neighbor. The recent actions of certain groups surrounding the crazies

show me that they have forgotten this obligation, and while I'm no fan of regulation we must find a reasonably

management plan that is uncompromising in maintaining our access and land usage rights.


